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To whom it may concern,

My name is Mauricio Morales and I have been involved in the HERS industry for the past 15 years. I
am proud to be a HERS Rater, and I along with my clients value the HERS work that is done. By
ensuring homes and HVAC systems are meeting California Energy compliance criteria, I truly believe
we are making a positive difference in our state. I have also worked as an Energy Consultant during
my 15 years. I am heavily invested in the HERS industry, not only financially but in the countless
hours I have spent furthering my education and in developing my Career as a HERS Rater.

I am requesting the Commission to work through all the proposed changes to the Field Verification
and Diagnostic Program, and adopt that program into Title-24, before revoking the HERS Program
from Title-20.

Thank you,
 
Mauricio
 
 
Mauricio Morales | Title 24 Technical Specialist  
31 Natoma Street, Suite 120, Folsom, CA 95630
Phone 916 805 5247 | Fax 916 985 3402 
Mauricio@calcerts.com
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